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CANBERRA ACT 2006 
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All lives are precious, and babies are our future. After working in the Royal Women's hospital Melbourne and 
seeing how much care went into saving premature babies, it seems so wrong to let babies just die.  
We need to protect those who are unable to protect themselves, and a newborn baby is very vulnerable.  
If this government truly cares for women, truly cares for those who will become future voters, they will support 
this bill.  
I urge the committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation.  
Hi, my name is . I am a mother of 5 and also worked in a women's hospital giving 
antenatal care to pregnant women.  

Sincerely,  
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